
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Industrialists 

Greetings of the day 

 

This is to inform you all that a meeting with entrepreneurs and producers of 

the leather and footwear sector has been scheduled on 30/11/2022 at 1:00 

PM in the O/o Joint Director, District MSME Centre, Jhajjar at Bahadurgarh to 

reach out to the organized and unorganized manufacturers and producers of 

above-mentioned products and to help them with the information to promote 

their products in the international market.  

For more details, you may refer to the letter enclosed below. 

Enclosed- 

1. Letter from Join Director, District MSME Centre, Jhajjar at Bahadurgarh. 

2. Letter from Regional Director- Northern Region, Council for Leather 

Exports.  

 

 

Regards 

Team COBI 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


